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CSEA HOLIDAY WAIVER FORM:

If you are a member of CSEA and wish to change you Holiday Pay or Holiday Compensatory Time 
Option, please read the memo attached to today's paycheck and complete the attached form before the 
deadline.

CSEA holiday wavier form.d

NEWS FROM PERSONNEL:

Elba Orsland has agreed to help out in Preservation 2 hours per week.  "Thank you!" to Elba and Ken 
Doyle for your interdepartmental support.   

 BROWN BAG LUNCH:

The next lunch to discuss staff travel will be held on April 22, 1:00 - 2:00 pm.  While listening to fellow staff 
present what they learned you can have your lunch.  .  . definitely better than an ordinary lunch!  Plan to 
come to the Director's Office large conference room.  Juice and cookies will be provided.  Some members 
of the Digital Team will present information on a workshop which they attended.  There will be other 
reports as well.

A report from Barbara Brand is included in this Bulletin.  Look for another staff report in the next Bulletin!
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SPRING PRIDE PATROL:

Hopefully in the not-too-distant future we will be enjoying some balmy weather.  The campus relies on 
staff to help clean up after the winter and to plant in certain areas.  We have selected the memorial 
garden with a plaque to a biker located near the small booth on the main driveway.  The following staff 
have expressed an interest in helping:  Jason Torre, Meryl Kaufman, Cara Corrigan.   If you would like to 



be included let Maryanne know by the end of this week.

  




